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THIS WEEKTHIS WEEK
NEWSNEWS

REMINDERSREMINDERS

HOMEWORKHOMEWORK

WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING
ABOUT VOCATIONS AND...

S1: The Liturgical Year
S2: Ramadan
S3: Sikhism - Gurdwara
S4: Evil & Suffering -
None Religious
responses
S5: RBV Award - Abortion
S6: S1 retreat planning
and Prayer

S1 - try to learn the school
prayer!

S6 - make sure your S1
retreat sessions are

planned!

We were blessed to be able to take a
group of pupils to participate in the Aid

to the Church in Need Conference.
Pupils experienced prayer, music and

testimony from a range of speakers and
organisations such as FireCloud and

Ooberfuse music!

All S1 pupils will participate in their retreat days on
Wednesday and Thursday of next week! 

Please check what group you are in!
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MYSTERIOUS

TUESDAYS
MYSTERIOUS

TUESDAYS

FAITH AMBASSADORSFAITH AMBASSADORS

Our Mysterious Tuesday
club have written a new
prayer card for the feast
day of St Therese! Keep
your eyes peeled to see
what they do next!

Our Faith Ambassadors held a Bake
sale on Monday 16th September to
celebrate the birth of the Prophet

Muhammad. 
God our father

you love everyone
in our community

You have given each one of us
special gifts

and you want us to use them
to help each other.

We feel the power of your love
when we work together for the good of

the whole community.
Thank you for your gifts

and for your loving presence among us.
Give us courage and confidence

to keep on working for a better world
which will be your kingdom
of love, justice and peace.

OUR SCHOOL PRAYEROUR SCHOOL PRAYER


